
 

 

 

 

 

Sangster International Airport, Montego Bay, St. James, JAMAICA. Telephone: +1876 952-2712 / 3124 / 3133; Fax: +187 6971-9598 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 

SANGSTER INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT CONTINUES NORMAL OPERATION 
 
Montego Bay, Jamaica, 28 January 2020.  
 
Operations at the Sangster International Airport (SIA) have not been impacted by the earthquake 
that occurred approximately 110 km off Jamaica’s northwest coast on January 28, 2020 at 
approximately 2 p.m. local time. MBJ will continue to monitor the situation and provide the 
necessary updates. 

 

Please see excerpt from the advisory issued by the Office of Disaster Preparedness and 
Emergency Management (ODPEM); ‘Tsunami threat level is low as the plate movement was 
sideways. However, persons should: (i) avoid beach area (ii) be alert for changes in wave action 
along the coast and (iii) prepared to move to higher ground should the situation warrant.’  
 

About MBJ Airports: 
 
MBJ Airports Limited, operator of Sangster International Airport, connects Jamaica to more than 60 international 
destinations. A record of 4.7m passengers used the airport in 2019. MBJ operates SIA under a 30-year concession 
awarded in 2003 and the airport provides employment to more than 7,500 persons. SIA has been named the 
Caribbean’s Leading Airport by World Travel Awards for 13 years. 
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